
Notice of Web Portal Use 
 

ESI will host a conference call at 10:00 am Central Time on June 23, 
2008. The purpose of this call is to provide an additional opportunity for 
stakeholders to ask questions regarding the Summer 2008 RFP for those 
stakeholders that may have a conflict on the day of the Bidders’ 
Conference. ESI notes that it is changing the proposal submission 
system to a web portal, which is a different platform from that used in 
previous RFPs. It will not be possible to review this platform on the 
conference call, so ESI encourages all stakeholders to send at least one 
representative to the Bidders’ Conference in order to view the new 
proposal submission process. The dial-in information for the conference 
call will be the following:  

Dial-In: (877) 807-5706 
Participant Code: 561325  

 


